
 

 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE DAY 

 

Saturday 8/13/22: Roosevelt High School's Varsity Football Team participated in a 

community service day coordinated with Kula no na Po’e Hawaii staff to clear the 

walking path that many keiki from our community utilize to get to and from Pauoa. The 

walking path was very overgrown and was posing a safety risk to all our keiki. KULA 

and the RHS Football team teamed up to take on this project. KULA would like to send 

a big Mahalo out to the Aikau Ohana for allowing us on their property to haul out the 

trash and of course Coach Kui, RHS football staff and all the young men of the RHS 

football team for an amazing service day! Go Rough Riders!  



 
 



 
 



 
 



 



 
 



 
 



 


